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Dates to Remember
Nov 28: K-2 Swimming Lessons Begin
Dec 11: K-2 Holiday Music Program (9:00-9:45am)
Dec 14: ½ Day of school for students








	The students enjoyed having a Thanksgiving feast together! It was wonderful to celebrate this holiday as a KIS family!
	Next week, grades K-2 will start swimming lessons. Swim classes will replace regular P.E classes from November 28-December 14. Students will need to have proper swim gear these days, and will not need to wear their usual P.E uniforms to school on P.E days. Please refer to the note sent home by Ms. Early for information on swim lessons, or contact Paul Duffy (P.E instructor) for further questions. (pduffy@kis.or.kr) The students are excited to get in the water!
	

 A Look at Next Week…
[bookmark: _GoBack]The students are getting very good at adding details to our writing and illustrations. We will extend this practice next week in literacy. We will work on reading and writing number words.  
Reminders
Please send a “winter-friendly” change of clothes for your child to keep at school.
Thank you!!
Quote of the Week
“You learn something everyday if you pay attention.”
-Ray LeBond
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